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To All Our Customers,
No flowery introduction here; rather, just the facts.
Supply-chain issues seem to be the new normal; and although we’ve staved off the direct impact for over a year, our industry has finally been hit. Hard. As a result, industrial gas distributors are all experiencing serious Argon shortages, both in cylinder and bulk supply. Few signs point to timely resolution of worldwide refinery and transportation problems, directly affecting availability and delivery.
We always absorb as much increase as possible before raising end-user prices. However, our suppliers have now declared “Force Majeure,” a contractual provision citing problems beyond their control, therein ratcheting up our costs, lowering our allocation by 65%, and billing us additional line-item surcharges to offset their losses.
As the domino effect ensues, we have no choice but to pass those profit-busting costs on to our customers. As you all know, companies cannot survive continual red ink.
As of August 1, 2022, Harris Industrial Gases will implement our own temporary Force Majeure surcharge (by cylinder size) for Argon and Argon primary-mixes. We anticipate discontinuance of this surcharge within six months, ending on January 31, 2023.
Please know that we are constantly in negotiations with multiple suppliers to ensure we can adequately and fairly supply our customers, and rest assured that these surcharges are not bolstering our profits in any way; rather, they are allowing us to continue supplying quality products with exceptional service, at a fair price. 
Thank you,
Jeremy Lawson
General Manager
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